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Future Streatham Update 
 
Works to begin this month on Streatham Hub 
 
The final important documents have now been signed off by Lambeth Council and Tesco which will 
allow works to begin on the multi-million pound Streatham Hub development.  
 
The development agreement that is now signed will help regenerate the area around Streatham 
station and provide up to 600 much needed jobs, 250 new homes (89 of which will be for affordable 
housing), a new leisure centre, including an ice rink, and a Tesco store. Continuity of ice facilities in 
Lambeth will be maintained by a temporary ice rink, which will be located in Brixton throughout the 
duration of works. 
 
Ice hockey matches and ice dance practice will all be possible, alongside public skating, at the 
temporary rink which will operate from a site on Pope’s Road, Brixton for two and a half years and will 
then be fully decommissioned. 
 
Preparation works ahead of construction on the temporary ice rink site are due to begin this week. 
The temporary ice rink is due to open in the New Year.  
 
Preparation works ahead of construction on the main Streatham Hub site will begin later in August 
and are due to be completed towards the end of 2013. 
 
You can find out more at www.lambeth.gov.uk/futurestreatham.  
 
Best wishes 
 
The Future Streatham team 
 
 
For more information visit www.lambeth.gov.uk/futurestreatham 
Tel: 0800 052 6336 
Email: futurestreatham@lambeth.gov.uk 
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